Velcome

As pastor of Shawnee Mission Baptist Temple, I would like to thank you for choosing to worship with us today. It is our desire to share the love of Christ with all who walk through our doors and to tell you of His plan for your life. If you have never received God's gift of salvation, please let us show you from the Bible, how you can know where you will spend eternity.

If this is your first time at SMBT, please get a visitor's packet from one of our ushers. Complete the visitor's card and put it in the offering plate but keep the pen as a reminder of your visit. My wife and I look forward to meeting you following today's service. If there is anything we can do to make your time with us more enjoyable, please let us know.

~ Pastor Kevin L. Metsinger

Prayer Needs

Please continue to pray for the following people:

- Zak Horneck
- Bea Cooper
- Ken Kissee
- Deborah Benson
- Ralph Morford
- Paul Medlin
- Tom Koehler
- Mrs. Pam Quinlan
 - Don & Linda Booth
 - Todd & Jeannie Morando
- Rosie Yarnell
- Annie Hughes
- Gilson Family
- Randy Savage

Attendance & Offerings

February 13, 2021

General Fund \$4,310,10

Missions Fund \$935.00

Vision/Building \$35.00

Attendance 99

Points Of Interest

Wedding Shower

This Tuesday, February 22nd will be a wedding shower for Morgan Lemaster. This will take place at the church at 6:30.

Patch Program

We will be having a Patch Program at church on Sunday, February 27th. Please have your kids here by 5:30 for a final practice.

Mission Conference

March 2-6 will be our Missions Conference. It will begin on Wednesday the 2nd at 7:00 and end Sunday the 6th. Sunday will be a Brown Bag service, as well as the day we collect our Faith Promise commitment cards. Be in prayer for the Cullison Family, the Unruh Family, and Mrs. Quinlan as they travel here for the conference.

Wedding

The church is invited to celebrate the marriage of Lydia Beavers and Ely Martinez on March 12, 2022 at 1:30.

Youth Rally

The teens will be attending a youth rally on March 18th at Faith Baptist Church in Olathe. There is more info coming soon.

Financial Peace University

The church will be hosting a Dave Ramsey Financial Peace University course on Thursdays at 7:00. The course will run March 24-May 19. There is a sign-up sheet on the back table. If you have any questions regarding this opportunity, see Bro. Zak.

Luke 12:7

"But even the very hairs of your head are all numbered. Fear not therefore: ye are of more value than many sparrows."

